
· LAR is now fully staffed!
· Lab Liaison meetings will be held quarterly.  If you ever have anything to share with the group, let Denise Ostmeyer know and she will add it to the agenda.
· Updates from LAR (link to 2-24-23 LAR updates.pptx)
· A USDA inspection occurred a couple of weeks ago.  Overall things were looking good.  There were a couple of protocol issues.  
· Please be sure that you amend your protocol before deviating from what is approved.  Approved endpoints must be respected, you cannot deviate from what the protocol says.  
· Pain category D and E can be tricky with infectious disease studies.  If the animal is euthanized that is typically a D, if the animal is FDIC that is reported as an E.  The reporting form will be modified to make it easier to report how many were in each category.
· Keep an eye on cage cards and census and keep them updated.  The USDA has been asking for this information when they come the last couple times, and it needs to be up-to-date and accurate.
· We are getting new Allentown (purple) mouse caging at foothills.  When it is in place we will repurpose the existing Tecniplast caging on main campus.  This will replace most of our dated Thoren units with more modern, nicer cages.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Updates from IACUC (link to LLMeeting_Feb23.pptx)
